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CIRCULAR 
 
FROM SGTD COMMUNICATIONS 

N005/CIR/SGTD/2019 
 

 
 

November 4th 2019 
 

 

 

NOTICE TO ALL CUSTOMERS 
 

***************************************************************** 
 

VALID PLS ACCESS CARD 
 
 
 
 

Valued Customer, 
 

 

As of November 10th 2019, it will be mandatory for all professional handling agents to have 

a valid PLS access card prior to entering the Terminal. Professional handling agents who do 

not have a valid PLS access card and who do not comply with this rule will not be allowed in 

the Terminal.  

 

These security measures are implemented to ensure the proper functioning and security within 

the Terminal. 

 

For more information, please contact us at: 

Mail: dct_security@dct.dj 

Tel: +253 21 317 180 
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